
November 2022 Newsletter 

Happy Fall!!! 

The animal tags for 2023 have been ordered. We will begin 
selling tags on Monday, January 2nd . March 1st is the deadline 
to avoid a one dollar per week fee added to your $3.00 total. 
Dogs and Cats must have proof of rabies vaccinations 
presented to me when the tags are purchased. If your 
vaccination is still good, and you have already brought in any 
current vaccinations throughout the year, we should have it on 
file and a new copy will not be needed until it expires. We will 
also be having our annual vaccination clinic which will be 
announced in January. If you have any questions, please call 
the city office 488-3767. 

The city office will be closed on Thanksgiving, November 24th 

and Friday November 25th. 
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